
The Youth Council of the Presbytery of West Virginia presents: 
 

The 2025 SPRING YOUTH RETREAT  
(for those in grades 6-12 and their adult advisors) 

 

 

“FRIENDSHIP” 
 

 
 

Sunday, April 27, 2025 
 

Coonskin Park, Charleston 
(backup site – Bream Memorial Presbyterian Church, Charleston) 

 
Focus:  What qualities do you look for in a friend?  What makes a friendship last?  Why 

do we need friends?  Join us as we explore stories from scripture and pop culture and 

reflect on what it means to be a friend.   
 

Leadership:  This retreat will be led by youth and adult members of the presbytery’s 

Youth Council.  

 

Cost per person is $20, which includes lunch from Jimmy Johns.  The registration 

deadline in Monday, April 14.   
 
 

Complete information can be found at www.wvpresbytery.org. 

Contact Susan Sharp Campbell, susan_sharp_campbell@hotmail.com or 304-667-9427  

with any questions or for more information. 
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